
From: senate@brucecairns.org
To: bill.almquist@cityofsalida.com; kathryn.dunleavy@cityofsalida.com; kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com;

franco.palumbo@cityofsalida.com
Subject: 535 W. 7th RE: Hearing 3/28/22 COMMENTS FOR RECORD
Date: Friday, March 25, 2022 5:04:58 AM

Dear Director and Development Staff:

First item: Thanks for the notice about the above property change.
Additionally there was no email address on the notification and the
"goto" link was not active.

If you are not the correct addresses please forward to the correct
addresses and inform me of the correct emails. Logically, also, please
forward to the Board of Adjustment Commissioners. I will be out of town
so can not attend the meeting that you cordially gave us notice of.

Second Item: Concerns for the record. We live in Mission Townhomes
across the street. We are concerned about views; overbearing houses
cluttering up our street and blocking our marvelous views to the west.

The property drops going toward the open pastures. My comment for the
record would be to limit the R2 lots to single story with walkout
basements as the first and existing house on Parcel B is now. Is that an
unreasonable request? Also to set the structures to the back edge of the
property line, thus setting them in the land drop, somewhat below or
slightly above the street line.

For the two house on the pasture, can they be encouraged to not build
them over the garages, thereby keeping them at 2 stories, and discourage
utilizing the 35 foot height limit in Salida.

thanks for hearing and listening to us. We do not want this special town
to be to dense or cluttered.

Gratefully, Bruce Cairns
540 W 7th St. Unit 4, Salida, CO 81201
Email, above.
Phone 720 936 5344
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